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Comment - The Affordable Healthcare Act is far from affordable, and it is far from a good idea. The 
mandated transformation of all health insurance carriers into third-party providers is outrageous. It does not 
make sense for our government and health insurance providers to tell our citizens who they can and 
cannot see for their medical coverage. This is far too much government overreach in the land of the free. 
Additionally, this is putting a great deal of burden on myself as part of the younger generation who is 
actually working. Of course the Affordable Healthcare Act provides health insurance to young people up 
until 26 years old under their parents' plan. However, what if you are young and independent? What if you 
actually want to provide for yourself as opposed to rely on your parents for your health insurance? If that is 
the case, and you are young/independent; the premiums for our health insurance as independent recipient 
of healthcare insurance is outlandishly high. It's almost laughable to think that someone with nearly perfect 
health and medical history should have to pay that much towards health insurance. Health insurance for 
"all people" is a wonderful idea, but it is simply not feasible. I think that you need to affirm the American 
majority and begin to push Congress to make more intelligent, logical decisions.
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